Holctey Sand.

Dear Valued Club Member,

KNOB HILL

As we approach the holidays following a very successful golf
season, it has been the custom at fine clubs over the years to
express appreciation to the Club Staff for their contribution
to your enjoyment. We are fortunate to have dedicated
employees across all departments, many of whom work
tirelessly behind the scenes to ensure your experience is
outstanding throughout the year.

To support our hardworking staff, we are suggesting a
contribution of $40.00, though any amount is greatly
appreciated and entirely at your discretion. Please indicate
your preference by December 17th by calling Mike Joyce in
the Pro Shop at 732-792-7722 ext: 1 or, complete the Holiday
Fund Form and return it to the Club.

Thank you for your generous support of Knob Hill, and we
wish you and your loved ones a safe and joyful holiday season!

KNOB HILL GOLF CLUB EMPLOYEE HOLIDAY FUND

Name: Account #:

Donation:
[[] Ihereby authorize my account to be charged the above dollars amount.

[[] !'have enclosed my check for the above amount.

Signature: Date:
| —




